
The school office will be closed from 20 December 2021, reopening 24 January 
2022 from 9.00am to 3.00pm. Normal office hours of 8.00am – 4.30pm will 
start 31 January 2022. 

For any enrolment queries please email Denise at dst@shgcnp.school.nz 

For any property queries please email Katrina at 
businessmanager@shgcnp.school.nz 
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